[image: Graphical user interface, text, application, email

Description automatically generated]
image1.png
MPA 2023 Conference Decision - Poster

From: 2023 MPA PaperPosterProfessional Development Ses
Sent: Saturday, January 7, 2023 6:46 PM

To: Asmita Saha <azs0258@auburn.edu>

Subject: [EXT] MPA 2023 Conference Decision - Poster

Dear Asmita Saha,

Congratulations! Your submission entitled " Acculturative Stress among Black African Immigrants: Race versus Ethnicity Contributors" has been
accepted for presentation at the 95th Annual Meeting of the Midwestern Psychological Association. Instructions for papers and posters
can be found HERE. The conference will be held at the Palmer House Hilton on April 20-22, 2023. Please click HERE for the MPA website
link to make your reservations.

Please note that, for program considerations, some submissions have been changed from oral paper to poster, or vice versa. Your
presentation type is a poster. It is tentatively scheduled for April 22, 2023, from 8:30 AM - 10:20 AM during the meeting. You will need to
check this again when the program goes live, however, to ensure your time/date has not changed. You can see a tentative version of the
program by clicking HERE. Please check your author order, title, and 50-word abstract to make sure it is accurate. If you need to make
changes, you can log back into your profile and access the submission site which is now open to edit submissions (for title, authors, and
50-word abstract). You have until March 1st to make any changes to your submission.

You can pay membership dues as well as pre-register for the meeting at the MPA web site. You can register for the conference

HERE. Registering early means you can save 50% compared to the later registration fee! You can become a member if you're not already one
HERE

EARLY REGISTRATION ENDS MARCH 27th!

I you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at Midwesternpsych@googlegroups.com. Thank you very much for your
participation in MPA! We look forward to seeing you at the meeting in April.

Sincerely,

The 2023 MPA Program Committee





